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16/4/24 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Heart Monitoring for Young People 
 
I am looking into asking a Company called CRY (Cardiac Risk in the Young) to come into School to perform 
cardiac monitoring for students in Year 9 and above. The purpose of the screening is to detect undiagnosed 
heart conditions that could potentially lead to sudden death in young people.  
 
Each person would have an Electrocardiogram (ECG) and complete a medical questionnaire, which will be 
reviewed by a CRY doctor.   If required they would also have an Echocardiogram.   
 
I estimate that the total cost will be between £65 - £85 per person.  If you are interested in this service 
please press on the link to complete the form.  The deadline for your response is Monday 29 April. Payment 
will be required at a later date when and if a visit can be confirmed. 
 
If there is enough interest I will arrange for CRY to attend School as soon as possible.  They can screen 100 
people per day and we would accept applications on a first come first served basis.  
 

Kind regards 

 

Gina Barry 

Matron 

 


